From: Nancy Harvey [mailto:nancy-harvey@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 12:27 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to Application of D.P. Murphy Inc. Docket number PD527

| object to the gas application from D.P.Murphy Inc.

My husband Roger and | object to the retail gas application from D.P. Murphy Inc.

3 gas stations are more than enough in our small community.

To put another gas station would definitely put another gas station or 2 out of business when absolutely
unnecessary. Howatt’s and Ceretti’s are Multi-Generational stores. They support the community in many ways- local
fundraiser’s, local sports.

They are well known in the community for helping families in need.

Please do NOT APPOVE this application.

Sincerely,

Nancy Harvey

Borden-Carleton
Cape Traverse

Sent from my iPad



